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Friday 15th November 2024 - BBC Children in Need Fundraising 

                       
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in 
fundraising for Children in Need 2024, which falls on Friday 15th November.  

    
On 15th November, children can ‘BE SPOTACULAR’ and come to school dressed in spotty 
clothes. This might be spotty clothes you already have at home or your child could get 
creative and make their own spotty outfit by decorating some old clothes in spots (see some 
examples below).  
 
The children will be taking part in various fun filled activities during the day, as well as 
finding out more about why we are raising money for this very worthy cause and how the 
money we raise helps to make a difference to children throughout the UK.   
 
We need your help to make this a memorable event that raises as much money as possible 
by supporting the fundraising activities in our school. We ask for a minimum £1 donation 
per child, which can either be paid via cash on the day or by donating via the JustGiving 
website below: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/summerhill-infant-school-st-george-bristol-cin2024 
 

 
 
We are aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young people 
across the UK. Let’s make a big difference to their lives. 

              

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Summerhill Infant School 
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